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mobile technology and real-time
learning, the In-Mobile AcademyTM

(IMA) allows people to study a foreign
language using their cell phones,
allowing them to study, learn and

practice languages from the
convenience of their homes or

wherever they may be. General About
IMa Aided by technology, the IMA is
able to develop and deploy learning

solutions for a variety of mobile
devices and platforms. For its newest

effort, IMA partnered with the
University of Maryland in Fall 2011,
developing an Android app for the

Android platform. This latest
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development highlights IMA’s
commitment to developing learning
content for mobile platforms. The

target audience for IMA is the working
public and is focused on general job

skills, such as language mastery,
customer service, and computer

literate activities. This development is
intended to expand the type of users

served by IMA and to increase the
number of mobile users who can

access language learning activities.
Communicating in different languages

is a skill needed by working people,
and many of the activities that IMA

teaches can be general language skills
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such as basic greetings, customer
service, and computer literate tasks.

IMA encourages users to consider
whether they may need additional
languages and skills to effectively
perform their work or a company’s
mission. “In-Mobile,” which is the
name of the learning application
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